
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Mon 11th Sept – Period 6 Lessons Start 

 Mon 25th Sept – Careers Meetings Start 

(Until end of Nov) 

 Mon 2nd Oct – First Round of Mocks Start 

 Tues 5th Dec – First Year 11 Parents’ 

Evening 

 Mon 22nd Jan – Second Round of Mocks 

Start 

 Tues 19th Mar – Second Year 11 Parents’ 

Evening 

 

 

Dear All, 

We have had a great start to the year at KTC. We would like to say 

well done to the new Year 7s for their first couple of weeks as they 

have settled in very well. All year groups are looking very smart in 

their uniform and when we have been walking around the school it 

is lovely to see all the students engaged in their learning during 

lessons. 

Well done to everyone and keep up the good work! 
Miss Wride and Mr Smith 

We had our canteen 
refurbished over the 6 weeks’ 
holiday. See some photos here! 

Through discussions with the school and our tour 

company we have decided to travel a day earlier 

Thursday 28th March 2024 to Italy for our Easter 2024 Ski 

Trip. We originally planned to leave on Friday 29th 

March but due to it being Good Friday and last year’s 

chaos at the Dover Ferry Terminal, we believe leaving a 

day earlier will give us a better chance of avoiding any 

disruption. This will also mean that we will return a day 

earlier Friday 5th April 2024. 

 23rd Sept – Saturday Open 

Day for Prospective 2024-25 

Students 

 26th Sept – Open Evening 

 28th Sept – School Photos 

 

 29th Sept – INSET DAY 

 16th Oct – Flu Vaccinations (All Years) 

 19th Oct – Last Day of Term 

 1st Nov – First Day Back from Half Term 

If you have any other queries, please 

contact via email: 

john.lonergan@kemnal-tkat.org 

matthew.godden@kemnal-tkat.org 

If you have any concerns or worries please 
contact their Head of Year 11, Mrs Cooper 
via email to lisa.cooper@kemnal-tkat.org 
or their pastoral lead Mr Heron to 
michael.heron@kemnal-tkat.org  

Download the free smartphone app! The 
easiest and fastest way to stay in touch with 
us. Creating an account is simple and will 
take no more than a couple of minutes: 
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